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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Ski trip to Italy, Bormio, 15/16th - 21st February 2025 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Etonbury Academy will be running a ski trip to Italy 
during February half term 2025. The trip will be an unforgettable opportunity for students to 
experience the exhilarating thrill of skiing in the Alps while supporting their own physical, social 
and emotional health. This trip is open exclusively for Year 10, 11, 12 and 13 students and 
there are a limited number of places available.  If you would like your son/daughter to attend 
please complete the link to register your interest in securing a place.  
(https://forms.gle/kRz8m5Afds6hu3FKA)  
 

 Proposed Tour Details 
Dates:  15/16th - 21st February 2025 

Destination: Bormio, Italy (SkiTeam4 | Ski Trips for Schools) 
Hotel Girasole (SkiTeam4 | Ski Trips for Schools) 

Tour Inclusions: 
 

- UK airport transfer 
- Return flights and resort transfers 
- Full board accommodation which includes hot lunches 
- Free WiFi 
Ski Complete and Safety First: 
- 5x5 hours of ski lessons 
- 5 day lift pass 
- 5 days hire of carving skis, boots and poles 
- Ski Helmets for the entire group 
-Snow guarantee (piste closure insurance) 
-Door step skiing from the hotel 
-COVID-19 cover 
Fully comprehensive insurance (without any excesses): 
- 24 hour medical assistance 
- Ski loss or breakage insurance 
- Personal money and loss of travel documents 
- Full cover in case of parental redundancy 
- Third party liability covers for party leader 

Estimated cost 
based on 40 pupils. 
(Price may vary 
depending on 
uptake). 

 
 
£1620.00 per person 
 

Payments and due 
dates: 

Initial deposit of £150.00 required to confirm the booking 
Payment plan put in place to ensure the remaining balance is paid due 
prior to departure 
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If you would like any further information or have any questions please do not hesitate to 
contact me through the school office. 

How to confirm your child’s place? 
To confirm your child’s place on the trip, please complete this form 
https://forms.gle/kRz8m5Afds6hu3FKA by the 13th October 2023.  

Information evening 
Further information will be shared once interest has been received. We will also look to offer 
students the opportunity prior to this trip to attend lessons at MK Snozone to maximise the 
time while away, which will be an additional charge. Furthermore, we will be holding an 
information evening in school prior to departure to provide further trip details and answer any 
questions. Please complete the below form to confirm your attendance.  

We very much hope that your child will be keen to take part in this fantastic experience. If 
you have any questions, please contact Mr Jones by emailing 
lukejones@bestacdemies.org.uk  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Jones 

 

Travel requirements: 
 

All pupils require a current passport. Please ensure your passport is 
valid for six months after the date of return.  
 
Non-EU passport holders may require a visa to enter Iceland and you 
should check on the Iceland country’s government website to see 
whether this is applicable for your child. 
 
Passport applications: https://www.gov.uk/browse/abroad/passports 


